

City of Jordan Fall 2022 Newsletter

Where did the summer go? It feels like summer just flew by, but I think we all say that every year! Now we are onto the fall season and with that being said, we want to share some information with you regarding some upcoming events!

FALL Clean-up...

Buckingham Companies will be hosting a CURBSIDE FALL CLEAN-UP on your service day during the service week of October 10th, 2022 (Wednesday 10/12/22 & Thursday 10/13/22). This will be a curbside collection of your items you are looking to dispose of, so you will not have to load up a truck, car, van or any other mode of transportation to bring it somewhere to dispose of your items.

Things to Know...

- We want to operate in an efficient manner with providing this service, so with that being said if you do have items that you need to be picked up on your service day, please follow the following instructions.
 - O Contact our Office at 952-226-6441 to schedule your items to be picked up and one of our friendly customer service representatives will be able to assist you.
 - O You will need to call our office at least the day prior to your service day. If you already know of the items that you need to dispose of, feel free to contact our office right away so you get your address on the schedule.
 - On the day of service, please make sure your items are out at the curb that day by 7:00am, as we will get going on getting all the items that are scheduled to be picked up right away in the morning.
 - o There is **NO CHARGE** to you to utilize this service and if you have any additional questions, please don't hesitate to contact us!

The items that will be accepted at no charge are;

- Household Waste (Garbage) *Please have all your garbage bagged at the curb!*
- Furniture: chairs, couches, mattresses, box springs, shelves, tables, etc.
- Bulk Items: mowers (oil/gas must be removed), snow blowers (oil/gas must be removed), treadmills/exercise equipment, household appliances, electronics, grills, etc.
- We will NOT accept Hazardous Waste such as; paint, stains, varnishes, seal coats, spray paint, cleaning chemicals, fluorescent light bulbs, halogen light bulbs, gasoline or diesel fuel.

Again if you have any further questions on the Fall Clean-up Event, please feel free to contact our office at 952-226-6441.

Fall is Here and the Leaves will be dropping!

With Fall being here, compost is going to go on the rise! Buckingham will be hosting a free fall compost pick up service day on your service day on Wednesday, October 26, 2022 and Thursday, October 27, 2022. If you don't already have our service and will need bags of compost picked up on those days, please give our office a call at 952-226-6441 to get on our schedule to have your compost picked up.

Things to Know...

- All compost picked up (grass clippings, leaves, etc.) will need to be bagged in brown paper compostable bags.
- Any twigs, branches, brush that needs to be collected can be either bagged in brown paper compostable bags or bundled with twine. Bundles must not exceed four feet in length and the diameter of any branches must not be any larger than 3".
- No logs, stumps or branches that are larger than the parameters listed above.
- No personal compost containers (55 gallon trash containers) as our drivers will not be able to utilize the tipping functions on our trucks to dump those containers.

Things to know...

If you would like to make your monthly billing easier to receive and quicker to pay, please feel free to sign up for our email billing and automatic payment options. You can set this up online using your access code on your monthly bill or call our office and one of our friendly office personnel will get you taken care of.

For more information and current updates, please visit our website at www.buckinghamcompanies.com or follow us on Facebook!

Thank you for being a customer and we hope you enjoy the beautiful changing colors that Fall brings!